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VOLUNTEER TRAINING PROGRAM LAUNCH 

 

 

 

The larger part of the month of April has been to train the volunteers on how they can be involved in 

YfC activities and be part of the Vision and Mission of winning souls of young people to Christ. It was 

an exciting month as we have seen people coming in our volunteer trainings in Area 25 Chapter, 

Kasungu Chapter and Likuni Chapter with passion to learn on how they can present the gospel to the 

lost young people of the nation. 
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YfC Volunteers during training sessions  

YfC Volunteers in Kasungu were equipped 
and trained in evangelism and discipleship. 
After the training volunteers received a 
copy of Sam Rowland’s Book (Ten People) 
as a resource 

50 volunteers have been trained during the month of 
April and over 300 young people have been reached 
with the gospel. 200 young people were given    
opportunity to make a decision for Jesus and 100 of 
them said yes to Jesus     

 

 

 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

1. Volunteers trainings 

2. operation Hannah 

3. Schools’ ministries 

4. Churches visitation  

5. Prison visits  

PRAYER REQUEST 

PRAY FOR THE STAFF THAT THE 

LORD MAY PROVIDE FOR THEIR NEEDS. 

PRAY FOR ALL YFC-MALAWI BOARD, STAFF 

AND VOLUTEERS TO REACH OUT 

MORE YOUNG 

PEOPLE IN MALAWI. 

PRAY FOR MORE FRUITFUL OF BLANTYRE 
AND MZUZU YfC TRAININGS 

GIVING OPPORTUNITY 

  

YOU CAN GIVE TO SUPPORT A STAFF OR MINISTRY 

THROUGH: 

YOUTH FOR CHRIST MALAWI ACCOUNT: 

NBS BANK ACCOUNT NO 

22671421 OR REACH US THROUNG: 

edochitute@gmail.com OR yfcmalawi22@gmail.com 

PRAYER PRAISE 

1. Praise God for 50 volunteers who have been trained and ready to 
evangelize and disciple the young people. 2. We honor the Father for 
100 young people who said yes to Jesus Christ.  

3. We thank God for staff & volunteers who are working so hard to 
carry the vision of YFC in Malawi.  

         


